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September 28, 2023

Dear Members:

Please do not sign any petition papers from ASPA. We are going to represent ourselves in the

trade action to make sure that the shrimp harvesters in each state are represented and the actual

recipients of any future money.

All 8 of the shrimp producing states will file on behalf of their state members as the United

States Shrimp Harvesters Coalition. GEORGIA will file as Georgia Commercial Fishermans

Association, and NOT Georgia Shrimp Association, a defunct organization we believe does not

represent the shrimp harvesters of Georgia.

You do not have to be a member to be represented by the GCFA. Our goal as USSHC and

GCFA is to represent and protect the Shrimp Harvesters and Dock Owners as equal and full

petitioners as we are the ones who suffer Material Injury from Imports. We have been the only

group who has not made millions from the tariffs or back door agreements.

GCFA and USSHC will present these petitions (they are expecting them) to the ITC and DOC

for increased tariffs and possible quotas along with any other remedies we can file. We need a

record of your support for any future remedies that may involve money.
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